
Mrs. Wilson’s
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The Week of August 21, 2017
Email: kathryn.wilson@jefferson.kyschools.us

Website: katieskinders.weebly.com

Upcoming Events Sight Words

Our Learning

Aug. 21st Solar Eclipse Event @ 2:15

Aug. 25th Field Trip Permission Slip Home for 
Stage One Miss Nelson is Missing 
Performance

Aug. 31st Skating Party

Sept. 4th No School – Labor Day

the      to      and

Please make sure to 
send in a transportation 

card EVEY DAY this 
week.

Don’t forget to pack a 
snack for your child 

starting Monday.

Practicing at Home

Our First Week

Reminders

A great thing to 
ask this week is 
for your child to 

name a class 
rule!

Have your child practice 
writing their first name. 

Make sure to use only an 
uppercase letter at the 

beginning and all the rest 
are lowercase.

We had a great first week at Hite. I am 
so impressed with these kiddos and what 
knowledge and excitement they have 
brought into the classroom. We had 
smiling faces each day and very little 
tears!!!!!!! Thanks so much for all of 
your help getting them ready for this 
year. We are going to have a great year 
and I can’t wait to see how much they 
grow and learn!

Find the letters 
we are working 
on this week in 
books that you 

are reading!



Special Area Schedule Letters

Bb   Tt     Ff   Hh

This week we will practice 
each of our school safety 

drills. I will assure students 
that these are only drills but 

please also be aware at 
home. Your child may come 

home scared and just assure 
them of why we practice 

these at our school.

Papers

Our Learning

Heads Up

Mon. D Computer

Tues. E Library

Wed. A Music

Thurs. B PE (wear tennis shoes)

Fri. C Chinese

Make sure that you are turning in any 
school or classroom paperwork as soon as 

possible. 

Reading: This week we will be focusing 
on letters and names.
Writing: We will begin our first unit of 
writing which is telling a story through 
pictures. 
Math: We will begin to work on writing 
and counting numbers to 5 this week. 
Content: We will be learning about 
citizenship and classroom rules in Social 
Studies and our senses in Science. 


